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From: registrar
Sent: June 13, 2017 4:02 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-08-17 7:07 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-08 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
bernard  la rose 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
the flip flop of the hydro rates is unacceptable, reduce the rates and then increase them in another 
area.  for people, like myself, who are low income and a senior, the proposed increases are 
outrageous. we the people do not benefit from these increases , only the utility company and it's 
senior level members benefit. i oppose these proposed increases. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




